ZeroEyes' A.l. Gun Detection Software is
the Only Video Analytics Technology to be
Awarded DT&E SAFETY Act Designation

WHAT IS THE SAFETY ACT?

The Support Anti-Terrorism by Fostering Effective Technologies (SAFETY) Act was enacted by Congress in 2002

to encourage the development and deployment of antiterrorism technologies by limiting the liability of its
developers and sellers.

As part of a comprehensive review of ZeroEyes' DT&E Designation application, taking into account testing and
deployment plans, along with testimonials from ZeroEyes customers on their technology effectiveness, The
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) awarded ZeroEyes with the SAFETY Act DT&E Designation.

HOW ZEROEYES PROTECTS BUSINESSES

ZeroEyes is the first and only video analytics software of its kind to receive a SAFETY Act Designation from the
Department of Homeland Security, meeting the strict criteria established by the DHS.

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOUR COMPANY

The designation means the DHS has placed its confidence in our technology’s effectiveness at detecting guns.
This gives our customers peace of mind when it comes to security and liability, and gives businesses more

confidence in selecting ZeroEyes to help protect employees and customers from mass shootings and
gun-related violence.

"It is an honor to be the first video analytics company to
receive the SAFETY Act DT&E designation. With its high
barrier of entry, the DT&E designation sends a signal to the
rest of the industry that ZeroEyes Al gun detection
software meets the strict criteria established by the DHS."

— Mike Lahiff, CEO and co-founder of ZeroEyes
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